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Oregonians are upset at the increasing tax burden placed upon residents and the 

unchecked spending by our government with little data to demonstrate results.  The 

idea of excess money being collected in taxes only to stuff the state governments 

pockets is a betrayal of public trust.  Surplus revenue should be distributed back to 

taxpayers, as had been previously decided by the residents of this state.  


